
 

 

 

Food for the children at St George’s Academy 

Thanks to the wonderful support from St John the Apostle Primary 

School the children at their partner school, St George’s Academy are 

now enjoying a diet supplemented with fresh eggs. 

The school has purchased chickens and erected a coop and chicken 

run. The hens spend part of each day foraging in an area of the school 

grounds and are locked in at night into the coop, so they are kept safe 

from predators and thieves. 

“The students are really enjoying the eggs at breakfast and lunch. 

Thank you, St John the Apostle you are a blessing to us.”  
Dr Misati – Director St George’s Academy 

     

     

Happenings in 2020 

GSP will be: 

Holding the annual GSP 

Trivia Challenge 

Holding a fund-raising 

dinner 

Facilitating a clinical trial in 

our Kenyan schools for the 

treatment of jiggers 

Applying for ACFID Full 

Membership and DFAT 

Overseas Accreditation 

Continuing our work in 

Kenya, with your support. 

Thank you! 

Best wishes for 2020 

We would like to wish all 

members of the St John the 

Apostle Primary School 

community a very happy 

Christmas and a peaceful, 

joyful new year. 

Thank you for your support 

of St George’s Academy. 

The team at GSP 

Work started on new building at St George’s 

Student numbers at St George’s Academy continue to grow and the school 

needs more facilities. Construction has started on a new building at the 

school. 

“As from Monday the contractor is starting the project construction and l hope that 

my humble request is under consideration from you and school partner to enable 

me finish the project. Thank you and may God’s plan be fulfilled.  

Best regards, Daktari Misati.” 

 

https://www.facebook.com/Global-School-Partners-156226781103391/
https://twitter.com/AfricanEd
http://www.globalschoolpartners.org.au/

